BULLETIN NO. 3

SUBJECT: National Intercollegiate Athletic Association
Basketball Tournament

The date for the final game in the N.C.A.A. Tournament
has been changed from Saturday, March 25 to Monday, March 27,
but will be held in the place previously announced, that is,
at the Northwestern University Cymnasium. This change was

The date for the final game in the N.C.A.A. Tournament has been changed from Saturday, March 25 to Monday, March 27, but will be held in the place previously announced, that is, at the Northwestern University Gymnasium. This change was made because of the fact that the 25th date interfered with the big indoor track meet which is sponsored by the Chicago Daily News. Then, too, it appears that the other papers in Chicago will find themselves in better position to give us a "break" on publicity if we hold it on the 27th rather than on the 25th.

Please consider this the final word on the date and place for the championship game.

If you have any information which can be used for publicity release from my office. I would appreciate your sending it on at your earliest convenience. We must start a campaign to make the public a little bit "national intercollegiate tournament conscious".

Vory sincerely yours,

H. G. Olson

Chairman, N.C.A.A. Baskotball

Tournament Committee

HGO:M